
Government is slipping 
in its implementation of 

Auditor General 
recommendations

REPORT HIGHLIGHTS

 

Follow-Up Of 2018, 2019, and 2020 Audit Recommendations

Declining Rate

For 2018 and 2019, 
Government has 

completed 92% and 61% 
of recommendations

2020 Scorecard

It's the first time the 
Office has followed up 
on recommendations 

from 2020

First Review

Why the Auditor General Does Follow-Up Reports

 
The Office of the Auditor General conducts audits to provide practical and constructive 
advice to improve government performance. The government has publicly said the agreed-
upon timeframe to complete Auditor General recommendations is two years.

 
If recommendations aren't completed, the same issues will persist. We encourage 
government, audit committees, and others responsible for oversight to continue addressing 
our recommendations and to publicly report on progress.

 

 Worst Rates

Better Grades

It's the worst first-year 
follow-up rate in 

decades

Government has 
completed just 35% of 

recommendations from 
2020 Audits

This is the last time the 
Office will follow up on 

recommendations 
from 2018

Time's Up

All organizations should 
work toward completing 
every recommendation

Keep Working


